28 November 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
OLSJ School Buildings and Governors Fund 2017/2018
The Governors Fund remains the only contribution we request from every family in any Academic Year, September to August.  Our aim is that 100% of families make a contribution to this fund. 
Once again the cost of the Governors Fund remains unchanged.
The contribution you make will impact positively on your child’s education.  
As a Voluntary Aided School, we must contribute a minimum of 10% of all costs to building works and capital projects in the school.  Works included would be any building, restructuring or refurbishment including, children’s play areas, grounds or building work.  This year we have upgraded our security and electrics to include LED lighting throughout the school.
The Governors Fund also assists with many day to day costs e.g. insurances for buildings, staff and public liabilities which have a huge impact on budget planning within the school finances. 
If you are a UK taxpayer and have not already done so, please complete the Gift Aid form attached as this would generate more income for the school at no further cost to you.  For further information on Gift Aid, come to the school office or check online at the HMRC website.
Please look at the list below and make your contribution via your School Money Account online.  
Yours sincerely

Derek Vitali
Mr D Vitali
Chair of Governors                 
Cost per Family per Year
One child
£30.00 per child per year (three terms = £30.00)

£10.00 per term (three terms = £30.00)

Two or more children

£60.00 per family per year (three terms = £60.00)

£20.00 per term (three terms = £60.00)
